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Peter Morton evokes laughter when addressing the pre-1945 School-Leavers Reunion

PRE-1945 OLD BOYS’ REUNION

0161-980 5891

0161-980 8575

01565- 632052

0161-973 8633

0161-962 6496

0161-928 1958

0161-485 2136

0161-928 3577

Saturday 15th July saw the first of what is hoped will be a regular event within the School calendar - a re-union

of Old Boys. On this occasion pre-1945 leavers were invited.

The meeting began in the School Hall where an exhibition of photographs and memorabilia was set up. This
generated much interest and obviously brought back happy memories - many comments were overheard starting
with “Look who’s there ...”, “Do you remember ...?” and “I remember doing ...”, often said with particular glints in
the eye. It really does seem that rascally behaviour has been ever-present within this School! After the vagaries of
the weather, a cricket match between a young(er) Old Boys team and a School Sixth-form team began on the School
field. It was clear from comments that the intricacies of the game were well understood - even seventy years ago.

In a dark corner of the Hall we set up a film show of Ronald Gow productions. This generated a lot of interest
and more than one voice was heard to say “That’s me”. My thanks go to Douglas Rendell for providing and

showing these films.
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